Stephanie Hesford

From:

susan Maher susan scara@hotmail.com

Sent:

Thursday, 11 June 2015 10:48 AM

To:

Stephanie Hesford

Subject:

please stop these atrocities

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Dear Ms Hesford,

I am well aware of the staggering amount of money that grey hound racing earns for the organisation and the owners...so does drug dealing, so did slavery. In my opinion, and in anyone else with any sort of conscience, the ethics of greyhound racing (live baiting torture of native possums, rabbits, piglets and kittens...the slaughter of countless greyhounds every year as wastage...I could go on)- I really have no faith that there can be any sort of greyhound racing that won't fall subject to these atrocities and more. This has been unmonitered for years - and it's simply too difficult to assure future monitoring. There's just no way to fix an industry that is so morally corrupt other than to put an end to greyhound racing.

Sincerely,

susan Maher

Clifton Beach, TAS 7020